GOULDEN
HOUSE

CO - OPERATIVE

Latate Otfice
Entrance A

Bullen Street
Battersea

Londaon SW11 3HF

T02079245213
F 020 7924 5441
E office -qgoulienhouse ong

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS

The Estate Office will be closed on Monday, 19th September 2022, Bank
Holiday, and will re-open as usual at 9 am on Tuesday, 20'" September 2022.

You can still contact the Estate Office by email on office@gouldenhouse.org
In the event of an emergency, please contact Wandsworth Borough Council
out of office hours number 020 8871 7042.

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd
Goulden House Estate Office



